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May 23, 2025

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DelLauro
Chairman Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington. D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

[ am requesting funding for the Arapahoe County Supportive Housing Project for Fiscal Year
2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Arapahoe County, located at 5534 S. Prince
Street. Littleton, CO, 80120. The funding would be used by Arapahoe County to construct a
supportive housing project anticipated to include about 60 one-bedroom units on land zoned for
multi-family development at the site of 1900 S Chambers Rd. Aurora, CO. The project is an
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide housing stability, reduce recidivism and
serve as a model for future efforts in the region. It also represents a robust partnership between
the County, law enforcement representatives, health care partners, and other organizations
working to address homelessness in the metro area.

The project has federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2).

[ certify that [ have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Jason Crow
Member of Congress
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